INITIATIVES AND ACCOMPLISHMENTS
LETTER FROM THE PRESIDENT: 
Dear Bulldog Boosters:
Our 2020-2021 school and sports year begins looking radically different than any other previous year. The future is unclear, but our Bulldog Boosters are committed to supporting all of our Churchill athletes, coaches and athletic programs. Whenever our sports programs resume, we will be ready to provide the resources that make participating in these programs the envy of Montgomery County. 
During the 2019-2020 school year, the Booster Club continued its long-standing tradition of resourcing the maintenance of our athletic fields. Most people in our community assume that this obligation is provided for by Churchill Athletics or MCPS.  On the contrary; it is because of the financial support of Bulldog families that allow the maintenance of our campus athletic fields.  Like the fields, the Booster Club provided half of the funding for the new indoor scoreboard for the main gymnasium, which now features state of the art technology. Furthermore, the Booster Club helped fund the installation of new irrigation and turf for both the baseball and softball fields. Our Bulldog mascot sports a new costume because of Booster funding, and we’ve replaced all championship banners in the main gymnasium.
Later this summer we will install all new refrigeration in both the outdoor and indoor concession stands as well as move our school store to an on-line format. Our Spirit Committee is hard at work planning for Community nights - so that our cluster schools can participate in live Churchill sporting events. Our Bulldog Bash Committee is planning for a Spring event to celebrate a return to normalcy. We plan on expanding the Booster Club Newsletter to include student written articles and photographs taken by students. Finally, it is our hope to provide valuable SSL opportunities for students by assisting in the concession stand, volunteering at sporting events, and participating at Booster Club events.
The Booster Club will continue to coordinate with individual teams fundraising activities as well as partner with the PTA with joint initiatives. 
Finally, let me close by saying that none of our work could be done without the support of our volunteer members and the Board. The generous support of our members enables us to pursue projects that would be out of reach in our absence. We now have more than 360 families registered as Booster members, and our numbers continue to grow every day – Thank you! We are always looking for additional volunteers. Please feel free to contact me or any current Board member to volunteer.
Go Bulldogs!
Robert Demske
Booster Club President 2020-2021
